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July 5, 2024 
Hello Aggies & future Aggies, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We want to provide you with an update on the status of your 
FAFSA application. We are making good progress in preparing financial aid packages for the upcoming 
academic year. 
 
Be assured that the data you provided on your FAFSA application is being carefully reviewed to ensure 
you receive all the financial aid for which you qualify. Your patience and understanding are greatly 
appreciated as we work through the final stages of packaging and awarding aid. 
 
Once Federal Awards are finalized on students’ accounts, a related letter will be sent out from the 
Financial Aid and Scholarships Office that includes detailed cost and award information created just for 
you. The information in these letters will help you make informed decisions regarding your financial aid. 
 
We will continue to send weekly emails until all federal aid awards are finalized. Please check your NMSU 
email and your myNMSU account regularly for updates to your financial aid and scholarships awards. If 
you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our Financial Aid 
Office at financialaid@nmsu.edu. We are here to help and support you. 
 
We are very excited for the new fall semester and wish you every success in all your future endeavors here 
at NMSU!  

 
Thank you, 

 
University Financial Aid and Scholarship Services  
(575) 646-4105 
financialaid@nmsu.edu 
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